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I strongly oppose this measure.  FFLs are already fedrally licensed and have to 

comply with a host of regulations to include background checks.  The vast majority of 

FFLs have security systems, alarms and video monitoring.  Why are we blaming the 

law abiding businessmen for actions of criminals.  There are no penalties for 

criminals in this emergency measure.   

 

Most guns stolen are sold in the local area, it is disengenuous to say that it is the fault 

of the FFL.  This bill will put legitimate FFLs out of business, cause the firearms black 

market to flourish as well as raise the value of stolen guns thus incentivising the 

criminals. 

 

Please vote no on this bill and instead focus on the criminals who are the root cause.  

Tighten penalties for theft of firearms, no probation for gun theft. 


